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‘To the Honourable thé‘ Speaker and Members of the Legislative As’sembl'y of New South W“alesr

The Petition of residents of the Central Coast of NSW brings.to the
attention of the House the importance of an ongoing dredging
solution for the Brisbane Water Channel.

We, the undersigned, ask that the Legislative Assembly cooperate with Local
Council to fund and implement a long-term dredging
solution that will allow private and commercial vessels to navigate
the Brisbane Water Channel without incident.

Thanks for your support!
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